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June 16th, 2022 
 

Public Notice: For Immediate Use 
 
 
 

The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority’s Board of Directors will be visiting 
Spokane, Washington and Coeur d’Alene, Idaho, June 21st and June 22nd, 2022 for 
meetings on the following of topics: 
 
• ALSC Architects - General Aviation Terminal Building Design Review 
• Fairchild Air Force Base - Army National Guard Tour 
• Davenport Hotel - Pacific Northwest Waterways Association Summer Conference 
• Coeur d’Alene Airport - Private Hangar Development Review 
• Spokane International Airport - Tour Felts Field Grass Runway 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  
  
Jim Kuntz, Chief Executive Officer jim@cdrpa.org (509) 884-4700 
 
Trent Moyers, Director of Airports  trent@cdrpa.org (509) 884-4700 
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